
From: Stephen McGivern 
Sent: 08 July 2020 08:47 
To: Hilary Saunders 
Subject: Re: FW: FW: Dunsley revised Nov 18.pdf 

Please find attached our drawing which addresses all aspects of the perceived car park drainage problem which 
allows surface water not draining via the adjacent water gulley to drain under the nearby fence as previous 
before alterations 

I trust this will enable Consent to be issued and thus works put in place to finalise this matter. 

Regards 

Steve McGivern 






